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From: Marjorie E Connolly <meconnolly@sistersofmercy.org>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 3:41 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Assault Weapons Bill

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

As a Sister of Mercy, I support H 5436 The Assault Weapons Ban. 
I urge you to save lives and support this bill! 
 
Marjorie Connolly, RSM 
178 Manning St. 2nd FL 
Warwick, RI, 02889 
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